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“As a stay at home mom, my children are my fulltime job and my daily 
joy. But when we lost my husband to a car accident in 2014, raising two 
young children became my greatest concern. We had just moved to rural 
Oregon and suddenly, our sole source of both income and support were 
gone… we were surrounded by boxes and struggling with grief. I knew my 
children needed me to be strong more than ever before—so I reached out 
for help. 

New neighbors stepped in to watch our little ones, a local food co-op 
provided some dinners, a church group arrived to help me move furniture 
and get unpacked, and Oregon Energy Fund provided utility assistance 
that allowed me to save money for food, transportation, and my youngest 
child’s medicine. I was able to find a job and secure childcare and slowly, 
we are rebuilding our lives. I am forever grateful to the Oregonians that 
were there for us when we needed them most.”

–Nina, mother of two, Vernonia LOOK INSIDE FOR OUR
2017 ANNUAL REPORT



LOOKING BACK ON A 
TOUGH YEAR
OREGONIANS FACED STEEP CHALLENGES OVER THE 
PAST YEAR

Snowstorms last winter closed schools and businesses for days, forcing many 
working parents to take time off whether or not they could afford it. During the 
summer, wildfires displaced many people from their homes, while others were 
told to stay inside, as an ominous haze blanketed much of the state in 
dangerously unhealthy air.

While the storms and fires were difficult for all of us, they resulted in financial 
crisis for the 50% of Oregonians unable to cover an unexpected expense of just 
$500. Families faced devastating income shortages as wage earners were unable 
to work. One of our partner agencies reported 
161 individuals requesting utility bill assistance in 
a single day.

HOW WE HELPED

We responded quickly to these needs, raising 
over $1 million to help provide utility assistance 
across the state. Oregon Energy Fund’s 
emergency assistance has helped thousands of 
people — including hundreds of seniors living on 
fixed incomes — pay utility bills that increased 
due to higher usage. 

We began developing new partnerships with 
agencies to reach more communities and won 
grants from both businesses and foundations. 
This will help us build our organizational capacity 
and serve even more people in the coming years.

WE’RE READY FOR NEXT YEAR

With another tough winter forecasted, we’ve 
already set in motion our 2017-18 plan for aid.  One of our primary goals is to 
increase funds by 20% annually for the next three years in order to better 
address the 78% of Oregonians left unserved.

We’ll also be addressing the ever-increasing needs across Oregon by working 
with more like-minded organizations to keep children, seniors, and the disabled 
healthy, safe, and housed. 

YOUR SUPPORT MAKES THIS WORK POSSIBLE

We are able to provide relief to Oregonians thanks to our generous supporters. 
Thank you for helping us assist so many individuals and families in need this 
past year.

Brian Allbritton
Executive Director
Oregon Energy Fund

“Getting laid off 
was a real blow 
to my family.  
I am glad 
Oregon Energy 
Fund was able to 
help us keep the 
power on in our 
home so I can 
focus on doing 
what it takes to 
be employed 
again.”
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SAVE THE DATE 
For our Annual POWER GALA  

October 6, 2018

1 in 8 Oregonians 
will struggle with 

the choice between 
paying their heating 

bill & buying 
essentials like food 

& medicine.



IT ’S OKAY TO ASK FOR HELP  
“My elderly neighbor lost her husband last year and she has been struggling to 
adjust to being on her own and keeping up with her bills. 

We have been concerned because she had so many big medical bills to deal 
with after his death. She has been so worried because she lives on a fixed 
income. 

I suggested several times that she might try calling a charity to see if they could help, but she would 
always say “no thanks.” She was embarrassed by the thought of having to ask anyone for help. 

She finally made an appointment at a nearby social services agency. The staff were very helpful 
and explained how to apply for energy assistance. Later when I saw her again, she seemed so 
much more herself. I was so glad to hear that Oregon Energy Fund was able to help her.”

A DAUGHTER’S PERSPECTIVE
“My mom was devastated when she lost her receptionist job after 16 years. 
After she and my dad were divorced, she was able to support us with her job 
plus the income from the guest room that we rented out. Unfortunately, our 
roommate injured her back and was put on medical leave so she couldn’t pay 
her rent. We live very modestly, but the double blow left us in a bad position 
and we couldn’t afford to pay the utility bills. 

When she told me that, I asked myself, “How were we going to refrigerate or cook our food without 
power? How would we keep up with our homework without lights? Most importantly, how would 
this affect her chances of getting another job soon?”

I got so stressed out just thinking about it. But a good friend told mom where she could go to apply 
for energy assistance. Fortunately, we were able get the help we needed from Oregon Energy Fund.”

THE CONSEQUENCES OF A WILDFIRE
The Stewarts were people you may have read about during the fires last 
summer. With little notice, they had to evacuate their Gorge home. With just a 
few hours to prepare, the older couple grabbed essential items: birth 
certificates, clothing, photos, and a few personal items, and headed to 
Portland stay with their daughter. 

Fortunately, their house did not burn, and they were allowed to return home. But, Mr. Stewart had 
to be treated a few times for emergency respiratory conditions triggered by the smoky air. To prevent 
another attack, the couple kept the windows shut and the AC on to combat the effects of the smoke 
and the extreme summer heat. Unfortunately, this increased the couple’s energy consumption 
significantly, and they were hit with a devastating combination of medical bills, utility costs, and 
other expenses from the fire that they couldn’t afford. 

Oregon Energy Fund provided energy assistance to help ease the Stewarts’ burden.

THE 1.5 INCHES THAT CHANGED MY LIFE
“I didn’t believe it could happen to me. I’m a good driver. But last winter with 
just an inch and a half of snow on the ground, my truck was T-boned by 
another driver. That’s what messed up my hip and set off a chain reaction of 
consequences. 

Because of my injury, I wasn’t able to work for a while. Because my truck was totaled, I wasn’t able to 
use it in my business as a contractor. That meant a huge loss of work and income. The medical bills 
from the ER visit and treatments that followed piled up.

Thank goodness I was able to get energy assistance to keep the lights on and get myself back on 
track.”

HOW DISASTER STRIKES
The kinds of events that can push a neighbor into a financial crisis include natural disasters, 
medical emergencies, job loss, or accidents. These can be especially hard on families with 
young children as well as elderly adults. However, when Oregonians come together, a little bit 
of help can go a long way.

ORRCO
ORRCO is the largest sponsor of our 
innovative Oil Reclamation Project. This 
program salvages unused household 
heating oil to fund our energy bill 
assistance. ORRCO also salvages unused 
commercial oil products from sources like 
business fleets, municipalities, and 
automotive repair shops.

WEST OREGON ELECTRIC 
COOPERATIVE, INC.
West Oregon Electric Cooperative, serving 
over 1,200 square miles of rugged, rural 
terrain partnered with Oregon Energy Fund 
to offer support in the form of charitable 
giving options on their customer bills. 
Co-op members now have the opportunity 
to “round up” their bill, as well as giving 
one-time and recurring contributions. 
These dollars and cents provide support to 
our neighbors in western Oregon, helping 
to power individuals and families in need. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
FOR GREAT BALLS OF FIRE!!!
Salvador Molly’s Restaurant  
1523 SW Sunset Blvd (in the Hillsdale 
area), Portland, Oregon  97239
Saturday, January 27 –  
Saturday, February 24th 
Test your spicy food fortitude for a great 
cause or enjoy watching the show!  Help 
support Oregon Energy Fund by stopping 
by Salvador Molly’s and ordering a mild or 
spicy item from their special Great Balls of 
Fire menu throughout February.  A portion 
of sales from each order goes to help 
Oregonians in need of energy assistance.  
While you are there enjoy cheering on the 
spicy food eating contestants who take up 
the Great Balls of Fire challenge.

Are you up for a spicier challenge?  The 
month-long drive begins with a playful 
Toughest Tongue Contest and ends with 
the crowning of the King or Queen of Heat.

Call Salvador Molly’s at 503-293-1790 and 
sign up to participate in one of the Great 
Balls of Fire contests.  

Visit www.salvador mollys.com for details.

OUR GENEROUS 
BUSINESS 
SUPPORTERS



Together we raised over 
$1 million to provide 
energy assistance to 

families across Oregon.

We helped 3,094 
individuals, including 

442 seniors,  
405 people with 
disabilities, and  
1,099 children.

Over the past year, 
83 volunteers 

donated 791 hours to 
Oregon Energy Fund.

Total revenue: 
$1,143,770*

Total expenses: 
$1,288,084

THE YEAR
IN NUMBERS

COAST 

Care, Inc., Clatsop 
Community Action, Oregon 
Coast Community Action, St. 
Mary’s Society of St. Vincent 
dePaul, The Salvation Army 
- Coos Bay

METRO 

Care To Share, Clackamas County 
Social Services Division, Impact 
NW, SnowCAP, Washington 
Community Action Organization, 
Human Solutions Inc., The 
Salvation Army - Hillsboro, Sandy 
Community Action Center, SEI

MID-VALLEY

Catholic Community 
Services, Community 
Services Consortium,   
The Salvation Army - 
Salem, The Salvation 
Army - McMinnvile

SOUTHERN 

ACCESS, Klamath & 
Lake Community 
Action, The Salvation 
Army - Klamath,  
The Salvation Army - 
Medford

CENTRAL 

 Neighborimpact

COLUMBIA GORGE 

Mid-Columbia Community 
Action Council Inc.,

EASTERN 

Community Action 
Program of East  
Central Oregon

AGENCIES BY REGION

Assistance Provided
Households

Seniors/Disabled
Children

$44,464
120
88

274

COAST

MID-VALLEY
Assistance Provided

Households
Seniors/Disabled

Children

Assistance Provided
Households

Seniors/Disabled
Children

$12,766
240

34
94

$66,910
159
63

153

SOUTHERN

METRO
COLUMBIA GORGE

Assistance Provided
Households

Seniors/Disabled
Children

Assistance Provided
Households

Seniors/Disabled
Children

$272,558
584

217
499

$5,382
11
5

19

CENTRAL
Assistance Provided

Households
Seniors/Disabled

Children

$24,511
76
24
46

EASTERN
Assistance Provided

Households
Seniors/Disabled

Children

$11,394
19
11

14

“Last winter, when 
the temperatures 
dropped our heating 
costs rose a lot. My 
husband and I live on 
a fixed income and 
we didn’t have 
enough to keep on 
top of these bills. I 
am so glad Oregon 
Energy Fund could 
help us.”

“My neighbor’s 
husband is on hospice 
and because she spent 
her resources on his 
care, she was not able 
to keep up with her 
bills. I told her where 
she could call to find 
help. Later, I was so 
glad to hear that 
Oregon Energy Fund 
was able to help her 
with energy 
assistance.”

*Oregon Energy Fund income available for 
energy assistance is the result of prior 

year’s fundraising activities.



THANK YOU DONORS
INDIVIDUALS The following individuals donated $1,000 or more.

The following individuals donated $500 - $999.

Dr. Michael D. Aiona and  
Mrs. Deborah C. Aiona

Mr. Brian Allbritton and  
Mrs. Langley Allbritton

Mr. Scott Andrews

Anonymous Donors

Dr. Anita L. Archer

Ms. Loretta M. Asa

Mr. Richard M. Bader and  
Mrs. Jerre A. Bader

Ms. Elizabeth W. Baer

Mr. Jonathan Baker

Mr. Jerome C. Barr

Mrs. Michele J. Batcheller and  
Mr. Marlyn W. Batcheller

Mr. Roger W. Beed and  
Mrs. Elizabeth R. Beed

Ms. Vera Bennett

Mr. Robert S. Blacketor

Mr. Matthew Blair

Ms. Ulista J. Brooks

Mr. Gary Burgoine

Ms. Marilyn J. Clark

Mr. Lynn E. Cochran

Ms. Barbara E. Coit-Yeager

Mr. Gary J. Albert and  
Mrs. Lisa J. Albert

Ms. Marilyn L. Allen

Mr. Michael E. Anderson

Ms. Mary A. Anderson

Mr. Michael Anderson

Mr. Andy Askren

Ms. Mary L. Baetkey

Mr. John Bailey and  
Ms. Shawnie Bailey

Ms. Joan A. Baker

Ms. Karen E. Barrueto

Mr. Edward W. Basaraba

Mr. David K. Berkeley and  
Mrs. Pat F. Berkeley

Mr. Douglas B. Bingham and 
Mrs. Pauline R. Bingham

Ms. Toni R. Bittner

Mr. Bill Blake

Mr. Fred Blank and  
Ms. Bettina L. Blank

Mr. Dale Blue and  
Mrs. Melissa Blue

Mr. David Bonnette and  
Mrs. Michelle D. Bonnette

Mr. Carson Bowler and  
Mrs. Valerie Bowler

Mr. Mark E. Bradley and  
Mrs. Arlene D. Bradley

Mr. Arthur A. Bright and  
Ms. Brenda G. Bright

Ms. Lucinda A. Brouwer

Ms. Victoria L. Bryson

Mr. Robert V. Buckley

Mr. Paul E. Buffam and  
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Buffam

Ms. Therese E. Debolock

Mr. Raymond G. Diedrich and  
Mrs. Mary-Elise Diedrich

Mrs. Marietta Doney

Ms. Louanne G. Douris

Mr. Richard I. Dracott and  
Mrs. Marita J. Dracott

Mrs. Phyllis J. Eagon

Mr. Ken Edwards and  
Mrs. Ann C. Edwards

Mr. James Elting and  
Mrs. Catherine Elting

Mr. Don Feathers and  
Mrs. Jean Feathers

Mr. Matthew Felton

Mr. Bernard T. Fisher and  
Mrs. Marsha J. Fisher

Mr. Larry N. Frager and  
Mrs. Frederica M. Frager

Mr. Douglas Frank and  
Ms. Marnie W. Frank

Mr. Alan R. Gaddis and  
Mrs. Karen D. Gaddis

Mr. Michael J. Garland and  
Mrs. Anita J. Garland

Ms. Bernadette M. Geraldi

Mr. William H. Burbach

Mr. John H. Burgess and  
Mrs. Dela Burgess

Ms. Jean M. Caldwell

Ms. Katherine R. Cameron

Mr. Walter A. Check and  
Mrs. Judith G. Check

Mr. Wee Y. Chin and  
Mrs. Janet K. Chin

Mr. Mark F. Deatherage and 
Mrs. Lindy S. Deatherage

Ms. Marisa A. DeCristoforo

Ms. Rachel L. Derosia

Mr. Bob Dewater and  
Mrs. Joyce G. DeWater

Ms. Kathie DeWitt

Mr. Timothy R. Drain and  
Mrs. Susan E. Drain

Ms. Kathleen D. Dunbar

Mrs. Holly E. Eby and  
Mr. Arden Eby

Ms. Corena Engdall

Mr. Robert A. Ferrari

Mr. Richard J. Fisher

Mr. Edward B. Freeman and 
Mrs. Eve M. Freeman

Ms. Betty L. Fyan

Mr. Richard C. Gearhart and 
Mrs. Linda L. Gearhart

Mr. Paul Gerlach and  
Mrs. Rebecca L. Gerlach

Mr. Tom Goodpaster

Mr. James A. Griffin Jr. and  
Mrs. Joann F. Griffin

Mr. David M. Hansen and  
Mrs. Penny Hansen

Mr. Arley E. Hartley and  

Mr. Greg Goodman and  
Ms. Susan Schnitzer

Mrs. Tanya M. Halvorson and  
Mr. Eric Halvorson

Mr. Thomas J. Hammond and  
Ms. Cheryl L. Hammond

Mr. Gregory P. Hays

Dr. Jonathan G. Hill and  
Mrs. Penny D. Hill

Mr. Joseph A. Hopfer and  
Mrs. Elaine Hopfer

Mr. David A. Horsburgh and  
Mrs. Denyse J. Horsburgh

Ms. Kristine M. Huggins

Mr. Thomas S. Hughes and  
Ms. Frances D. Andersen

Mr. Robert D. Hunter and  
Mrs. Pat Hunter

Mr. Sufian Y. Husseini and  
Mrs. Barbara Husseini

Mr. Kenneth S. Jackson

Mr. Gary L. Jacobson

Ms. Teresa Jaynes-Lockwood

Ms. Charlotte B. Johnson

Mr. Francis E. Kauth

Ms. Patricia D. Kinser

Mrs. Mira M. Hartley

Ms. Kay M. Hartley

Ms. Jill D. Heavey

Mr. Richard A. Heller and  
Mrs. Joan Schmitt Heller

Mr. Scott R. Hicks and  
Mrs. Marcia A. Hicks

Sister Marcia E. Hobart

Mr. Richard M. Holmboe and 
Mrs. Judith A. Holmboe

Ms. Marilyn M. Hopkins

Mr. Joshua Hornick and  
Mrs. Jennifer S. Hornick

Mr. James J. Hortsch

Ms. Susan M. Hubbuch

Ms. Bobbi Inman

Mr. James Jackson

Mr. Anthony B. James

Mr. Patrick D. James and  
Mrs. Sharon E. James

Mr. Fletcher A. Johnson and 
Mrs. Ellin M. Johnson

Mr. Todd W. Jones and  
Ms. Kate Jones

Mr. William D. Kaufman

Ms. Julie Keil

Ms. Valerie L. Kerrisk

Ms. Marguerite E. Kleger

Mr. Lloyd H. Koch and  
Mrs. Helen J. Koch

Ms. Cindy Kong

Mr. Frank J. Kosderka and  
Mrs. Patricia A. Kosderka

Ms. Virginia M. Krall

Mr. A. J. Krall

Mr. James F. Kreipe and  

Ms. Annette E. Kirby and  
Mr. Gerald J. Richardson

Mr. Mark J. Kralj and  
Mrs. Katherine R. Kralj

Mr. Harold L. Kraxberger

Mr. Greg H. Kubicek

Mr. Michael Shinn and  
Ms. Ellen Lairson

Ms. Rebecca A. Langdon

Ms. Louise E. Larsen

Mr. William Lazar

Mr. Adam Lowney and  
Ms. Chamber Dorheim

Ms. Suzie R. Lucking

Mr. Ronald W. Lyons and  
Mrs. Delia V. Lyons

Mr. Herman Marenstein and  
Mrs. Andrea Marenstein

Mr. Melvin J. Mark Jr.

Mr. Ralph E. McNees and  
Mrs. Karen M. McNees

Ms. Melissa Morasch

Ms. Janet M. Moss

Mr. K.C. Murphy and  
Mrs. Mona C. Murphy

Mr. William O. Nicholson and  

Mrs. Patricia R. Kreipe

Ms. Mary Ellen Kulik

Ms. Dorothy I. Legernes

Dr. John H. Lemmer and  
Mrs. Elaine Lemmer

Mr. Chyong-Huey Lin

Dr. John E. Linman and  
Dr. Sally K. Linman

Mr. Chris Loo and  
Ms. Naomi Loo

Ms. Patricia S. Lopresti

Ms. Suzie R. Lucking

Mr. Madison L. Marshall and 
Mrs. Constance M. Marshall

Gary and Lee McGee

Ms. Mary S. McKenzie

Mr. Felix J. McLarney

Ms. Jo Anne S. McMahan

Mr. Timothy L. McMahan and 
Ms. Mia I. Nicholson

Mr. Patrick J. McMahon

Ms. Ruth Medak and  
Ms. Joanne M. Medak

Mr. Randolph L. Miller and  
Mrs. Janet K. Miller

Mrs. Lois A. Mock

Ms. Susan R. Molthan

Mr. Stephen R. Moore and  
Mrs. Juanita E. Moore

Mr. Jason L. Moore and  
Ms. Dorothy Moore

Ms. Judith Morgan

Ms. Yvonne M. Nesbitt

Mr. Richard Oelrich and  
Ms. Peggy Oelrich

Mr. Delmar O. Olson Sr.

Ms. Tamara L. Oren

Ms. Kathy J. Nicholson

Mr. Paul W. Ober and  
Mrs. Patricia A. Ober

Ms. Chrystal Phillis

Mr. Ronald G. Pitney and  
Mrs. Barbara A. Pitney

Mr. Ralph G. Quinsey and  
Mrs. Jean A. Quinsey

Mr. Steven Raether and  
Mrs. Nancy Raether

Ms. Patricia J. Reser

Mr. Tyler J. Richardson and  
Mrs. Rimma Richardson

Mr. Stephen R. Rodger and  
Mrs. Patricia A. Rodger

Mr. Don Rose and  
Mrs. Margaret Rose

Mr. Steve Rose

Mr. John E. Ryan

Mr. Kenneth J. Rychlick and  
Mrs. Bobbi L. Rychlick

Mr. Robert Sandler and  
Mrs. Irene Sandler

Mr. Philip V. Sandstrom and  
Mrs. Wendy S. Sandstrom

Ms. Sheila K. Smith

Dr. Karen A. Oyama

Mr. Robert H. Paleck and  
Mrs. Erika Paleck

Mrs. Aina Pamovskis

Mr. Christopher D. Petersen 
and Mrs. Maya A. Petersen

Ms. Peggy E. Pierre

Ms. Deborah Pike

Mrs. Lois A. Pitman

Dr. Charles D. Potter and  
Mrs. Vera D. Potter

Mr. Fred E. Quale and  
Mrs. Helen C. Quale

Ms. Sue Randall

Mr. Lenox P. Rector

Mr. David R. Reich

Ms. Marilyn Richen

Ms. Ruth B. Ridgway

Mr. Mark D. Rose and  
Mrs. M. R. Rose

Mr. Stephen C. Rowan

Mr. Richard Sahagian

Mr. Garret Y. Saiki

Ms. Beverly S. Schnabel and 
Ms. Elizabeth L. Perris

Mr. Jason E. Schwabel and  
Ms. Kirsten L. Schwabel

Mr. David E. Scott

Mr. Ernest S. Seymour

Mr. Christian Smith and  
Mrs. Julie Smith

Mr. Charles Smith and  
Mrs. Sandra L. Smith

Ms. Toni L. Smith

Ms. Janet Snyder

Mr. Scott M. Stauffer

Ms. Courtney Stewart

Mr. E. Ned Snow and  
Mrs. Carolyn J. Snow

Mr. James M. Spain and  
Ms. Joyce L. Spain

Mr. Henry D. Specht Jr. and  
Ms. Lidia A. Specht

Ms. Kathryn A. Stevens

Ms. Karen L. Strand

Mr. Jeffery V. Thomas and  
Mrs. Dawn L. Yuen Thomas

Mr. Michael W. Tichy and  
Mrs. Anna Mae Tichy

Mr. Donald A. Trelstad and  
Mrs. Cynthia B. Trelstad

Mr. Kevin S. Vincent and  
Mrs. Gloria Vincent

Mr. James B. Waddell

Mr. John W. Warner and  
Mrs. Helen M. Warner

Ms. Milicent K. Wewerka

Mr. Clifford M. Whitlow and  
Mrs. Frieda A. Whitlow

Mr. Michael A. Worthington 
and  
Mrs. Helen G. Worthington

Ms. Linda S. Wylie

Mrs. Lynda B. Strand and  
Mr. L. W. Strand

Mr. Peter Sweeney

Ms. Lucille M. Switzer

Ms. Margaret J. Taft

Ms. Jesyca Tang

Mr. Darrah Thomas and  
Mrs. Barbara R. Thomas

Ms. Marijane Thompson

Mr. Bruce Thompson and  
Mrs. Merlie Thompson

Mr. Marc D. Thornsbury

Mr. Gary L. Tingley and  
Ms. Sandy Tingley

Mr. Peter J. Tronquet and  
Mrs. Cathy W. Tronquet

Mrs. Eunice Y. VanHatten

Mr. Pieter J. VanZanden and 
Mrs. Le Ann VanZanden

Mr. Dennis L. Varenas and  
Ms. Barbara J. Varenas

Mr. David L. Vernier and  
Mrs. Christine Vernier

Mr. Heston Chu and  
Ms. Anne E. Wahr

Ms. Jill T. Walworth and  
Mr. Toren P. B. Orzeck

Ms. Laurie E. Weiss

Mr. Thomas W. Weitzel and 
Mrs. Gloria A. Weitzel

Mr. Ronald D. Wetzel and  
Mrs. Patricia Wetzel

Mr. Bruce Whitaker and  
Mrs. Janice C. Whitaker

Dr. Clifton R. White Jr. and  
Mrs. Patricia S. White

Mr. Clifford Wilson

Mr. Daniel W. Youngberg and 
Mrs. Jill A. Youngberg



BUSINESSES
Ace Hardware St Helens

Action-Pride Cabinets, Inc.

Albertson’s Farms, Inc.

Alpacas of Butteville

Ambience Construction & 
Remodeling

Autodesk Foundation

Awnings Unlimited, Inc.

Bethel Missionary Baptist 
Church, Inc.

BizTek People, Inc.

Bradley J. Woodworth & 
Associates, P.C.

Broadway Veterinary Clinic

Bryan Potter Design Inc

Buffalo Exchange Ltd #0701

Cable Huston LLP

Capital Trophy

Carl’s Septic Tank Cleaning, 
Inc.

Chehalem Glenn Golf Course

Coalition of Communities of 
Color

Coit Family Foundation

Combined Federal Campaign

Concrete Roughening Services

Contractor Plan Center, Inc.

Corvallis Brewing Supply, Inc

Country Mobile Estates

Couturier Christmas Tree Farm

Deschutes Manor LLC

Doerfler Farms, Inc.

Duerksen & Associates

Ed Carpenter Studio

EVO

Fire On The Mountain

First Technology Federal Credit 
Union

Forever You

Fox Accounting & Tax Services

Fred Meyer Community 
Rewards

Futuristic Photography

Garden Fever!

Golden Key LLC

Goose Hollow Inn

Grainger Matching Charitable 
Gifts Program

Grand Central Baking Co.

Green Mountain Landscaping 
& Construction

Hey Studio LLC

House Spirits Distillery

HSI Security Systems, Inc

In Touch Physical Therapy

Intel Corporation

Ivan Mc Lean, Inc.

Jerry’s Automotive & Diesel II, 
Inc.

Jerry’s Welding LLC

Jessie Jonas Charitable Fund

John Meade Construction

Johnston LLC

Kampstra Transportation & 
Logistics LLC

Kwitman Family Foundation, 
Inc.

L. Blackwell, Inc.

Lakewood Theatre Company

Little Canoe, LLC

Masterpiece Wood Floors

McCauley Potter Associates 
Inc.

Metro West Realty

Meyer Memorial Trust

Mirador Kitchen & Home

MJB Painting & Restoration Co

Monitor Farms

MSC Engineers, Inc.

Newman’s at 988

Nike

Norge Cleaners West Inc

Northend Properties, LLC

OCF Joseph E Weston Public 
Foundation

Oil Re-Refining Company, Inc.

Oregon School Employees 
Association, Chapter 101

Oregon State Society

Pacific Power Foundation 

PacifiCorp - Corporate

Portland Center Stage at The 
Armory

Portland General  
Electric Co

Portland Spirit

Portland’s Culinary Workshop

Prince of Peace School

Pyramid Heating  
& Cooling

R/West

Redux

Riverside Trailer  
and RV Park

Robert W. Mulligan  
Co., Inc.

Robinson Rentals

Salvador Molly’s RG, LLC

Seasons & Regions

Shed Rain

Siltronic Corporation

Sizzle Pie

Solenis

Starseed Foundation

Take Charge Electric, Inc.

Temp Control Mechanical

The Beebe Company, LLC

The Canine  
Classroom, LLC

The Holland Family Foundation

The Mann-Crawford Family 
The Private Client Reserve at 
US Bank

The Regence Employee Giving 
Campaign

The Ship Inn

The Silvey Family Foundation

The Varitz Foundation Inc.

Timberline Lodge

TLM Training Center, Inc.

Toro Bravo

Total Construction And 
Maintenance, Inc.

Twisted

US Bank Foundation, Matching 
Gifts

Vernier Software & Technology, 
LLC

VNSG, LLC

Walsh Trucking Company

West Oregon Electric 
Cooperative, Inc.

Western Abrasives, Inc.

Western Helicopter Services, 
Inc.

Wheel Fun Rentals

Widmer Brothers  Brewing

Window Brokers LLC

WRG

Yo Soy Candle LLC

POWER GRID Power Grid donors support our work by making an easy and automatic contribution every month

Mr. Philip G. Arzt

Ms. Bonnie E. Avery

Mr. Robert S. Baker and  
Mrs. Janet R. Baker

Ms. Corinne Barton

Ms. Anita E. Beckwith

Ms. Diana E. Bell

Mr. Ronald G. Bilton and  
Mrs. W. Kay Bilton

Mr. Thomas L. Birkholz and  
Mrs. Marilyn J. Birkholz

Mr. Jeffrey T. Bjorn and  
Mrs. Erin M. Fitzpatrick-Bjorn

Mrs. Susan B. Board

Mr. Michael S. Bolduan and  
Mrs. Linda M. Bolduan

Ms. Ann L. Boucher

Ms. Susan Bridenbaugh

Mrs. Peggy A. Bromley

Ms. Linda A. Chisholm

Mr. James A. Coakley Jr. and  
Mrs. Stella Coakley

Ms. Kristin Cordz

Ms. Courtney Crook and  
Mr. Daniel Kenron

Mr. Frederick M. Czuba and  
Mrs. Kerry A. Czuba

Dr. Patrick E. Davol and  

O I L  D O N O R S
AERO Maintenance Flight 
Center

Aloha Used Tires

Autobahn Imports

Boeing

Brown’s Parkrose Tire Factory

Cascades Tissue Group

Ms. Catherine A. Davol

Ms. Theresa DeBois

Mr. Roland A. deSzoeke and  
Mrs. Judith J. deSzoeke

Mr. Paul S. Dugan and  
Ms. Sherry Dugan

Mr. H. D. Embree

Mr. Leslie N. Engle and  
Ms. Becky Engle

Ms. Christiane L. Fitzgerald

Ms. Elizabeth A. Fosterman

Ms. Barbara Fox Friedman

Mr. Roberto G. Fuentes and  
Mrs. Katherine B. Fuentes

Mr. Robert G. Furusho

Ms. Karen M. Garber and  
Mr. John F. Desmarais

Judith A. Gauthier

Mr. Corbett Greenhalgh and  
Mrs. Elisabeth Greenhalgh

Mrs. Madeline Grimm

Mr. Robert D. Hagen and  
Mrs. Jill A. Hagen

Ms. Vera L. Harding

Mrs. Joan H. Harmsen and  
Mr. John P. Harmsen

Ms. Mary E. Harrison

Mr. Jeffrey I. Hartnett and  
Mrs. Susan E. Gibson Hartnett

Cascadia Motors

Cheshire Motorsports

City of Beaverton

City of Newberg

City of Tualatin

City of Wilsonville

Clackamas County

DHM Automotive

Mr. Charles W. Herren Jr. and  
Mr. Rod P. Murphy

Mrs. Barbara M. Hoffstetter

Mr. Scott Huff and Ms. Holli 
Adams

Ms. Alison E. Jackson

Mr. Warren Jones and  
Mrs. Barbara L. Jones

Mr. D Bradley Koslin and  
Mrs. Marla J. Koslin

Mr. David Lennert and  
Mrs. Lianne Lennert

Mrs. Pamela J. Leonard and  
Mr. Ronald O. Leonard

Mr. William J. Magorian and  
Mrs. Lanie B. Magorian

Dr. Antonia McClune

Ms. Martha P. McMurry and  
Mr. Gregory A. Thomas

Mr. Joseph McQueen and  
Mrs. Virginia M. McQueen

Ms. Vicki Meyer

Mr. Thomas J. Moehl and  
Mrs. Linda K. Moehl

Ms. Svetlana Moldenhauer

Mr. Georg E. Mueller

Ms. Barbara Muller and  
Mr. Paul Muller

Mr. James A. Neal and  
Mrs. Karen M. Neal

Everett Street Autoworks

Hawthorne Auto Clinic Inc.

ILWU #40

Impact Automotive Inc.

Kempton Vehicle Maintenance

Ken Fisher Auto & Truck Repair

Kettle Foods, Inc.

Lane Electric Cooperative

Mr. Harry B. Nehls

Mr. John N. Nolen and  
Mrs. Barbara Nolen

Ms. Rashelle K. Oldfield

Ms. Loreen Olufson

Mr. Gary W. Osgood

Ms. Carolyn T. Ottow

Mr. Michael J. F. Oxentenko

Mr. Kenneth H. Park

Mrs. Hina Patel

Mr. Brendan F. Pearse

Mr. Michael R. Persons and  
Mrs. Beverly M. Persons

Ms. Cyndi Peterson

Mr. Daniel Petre-Miller and  
Mrs. Dana L. Petre-Miller

Ms. Janice E. Phillips

Ms. Elizabeth A. Picologlou

Mr. William G. Preston

Ms. Mae Reeves

Ms. Sandra M. Robertson

Ms. Jill W. Rodak

Ms. Cathy Schar

Mr. Larry A. Schick and  
Mrs. Virginia Schick

Mr. Orin Setzer

Mr. Chester A. Smith Jr. and  

Les Schwab Tire Center

Multnomah County Fleet 
Services

My Auto Repair & Tire Center

NW Natural

Oregon Wilbert Vault & Casket 
Co.

PacifiCorp - Corporate

Recology Ashland Sanitary 

Mrs. Alta M. Smith

Mr. Andrew W. Snyder and  
Mrs. Doris L. Snyder

Mr. Richard Swayngim

Ms. Jeanie Taylor

Ms. Nancy L. Tice

Mr. Donald A. Trelstad and  
Mrs. Cynthia B. Trelstad

Mrs. Marion H. Tripp

Mr. William M. Vollmer and  
Mrs. Jean Moore Vollmer

Mr. Jeffrey A. Von Allmen and  
Mrs. Jaylene VonAllmen

Mr. Michael J. Voss and  
Mrs. Bonnie H. Voss

Service

Seals Unlimited

Silver Eagle Manufacturing

Speed’s Towing

Springfield Utility Board

Sun Automotive

Todd’s Tire Factory

Tualatin Hills Park and 

Ms. Shelly Walbert

Dr. Randolf Webster

Ms. Carolee J. Wellhausen

Mr. G. M. Silberbach and  
Ms. Paula R. Welshons

Mr. John J. White Jr.

Ms. Penelope A. White

Ms. Linda M. White

Mrs. Lynn E. Whitehead

Mr. Jack Wolinsky

Ms. Joyce A. Woodbury

Ms. Irene S. Woods

Ms. Elva D. Younkin

 Recreation District

Walsh Trucking Company

Washington County Fleet 
Services

West Coast Beet Feed

Western Bus Sales

Willamette Valley Vineyards

“Our family had a string of bad luck that 
started with someone stealing my mom’s 
purse. Because they used her ID and 
credit cards, she had to deal with identity 
theft, which was very expensive. Then, 
our roommate who was helping to pay 
rent lost her job. Fortunately, when we 
got a shut off notice because we couldn’t 
keep up with the utility bills Oregon 
Energy Fund was there.”
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A family in Clackamas County was facing serious financial hardship.  Out of resources and options and unable to pay their utility bills, their 
power was shut off.  In an effort to raise the $400 they needed, the father stood outside with his family holding a sign asking for help.  Every day 
the family’s mother would bring in money they had had collected to try to pay down the bill.

When a PGE supervisor learned about this family, she contacted Oregon Energy Fund, knowing they’ve been a critical resource for customers in 
the past. The customer was able to make a partial payment, but needed help with the remaining $200. We gladly approved the funds so that the 
family’s utilities could be turned on again.  

But PGE did even more.  They sent one of their field representatives to walk through the house and help the customer determine what factors 
might be causing the utility bill to be so high.  They also contacted Clackamas County to arrange weatherization training and resources for the 
family.  By working generously and collaboratively, PGE helped this family do more than pay their bill.

While John, a retired veteran, had typically paid his bills in a timely manner, a serious medical 
issue put him in the hospital and everything at his house took a backseat. When his electricity 
was turned off after he fell behind in paying his bills, a friend of John’s contacted the utility company to let them know about the situation. 
The utility representative listened and understood John’s circumstances and helped by contacting Oregon Energy Fund. Oregon Energy Fund 
was able to offer John assistance that got his power back on and helped him catch up on his bills so he could get a fresh start.

O U R  PA RT N E R S  G O  T H E  E X T R A  M I L E

AN IMPORTANT CONNECTION

CLACKAMAS PGE SUPERVISOR DISPLAYS 
COLLABORATIVE AND GENEROUS SPIRIT


